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April 2017
The QSP Magazine Campaign yielded about $1450 in profit and we donated 49 chicks to an underprivileged village.  Thank you very much for your efforts.  This money is being spent on the purchase of netbooks for our students.
The Drama Club presentation “Press Start” was a huge success.  Congratulations to all the children involved and their teachers Mme. Belanger-Turcotte and Mme. Mead.  Thank you to all of the parents who helped with set design and costumes.
The “Shave for the Brave” event was amazing! Our staff and students raised over $19 000 for young adults living with cancer.  
If you have a child who will be starting Kindergarten in September and have not registered, please call the school or come in with your child’s birth certificate and proof of immunization.

If you intend for your child to begin French Immersion in September at the grade 1, 3 or 6 level and have not registered, please contact the school.

If you are planning on moving and your child will not be attending our school in September, please call the office.

Report Cards/Achievement Reports will be coming home today, Monday, April 3rd.
Parent/Teacher or Student-Led Conferences will be held the afternoon and evening of April 10th.  There will not be school for students April 10th.  There will also be a Book Fair at this time.
There will be a Lost and Found table set up during parent/teacher.  Please have a look.  It is piled high!

Some of our students will be participating in the Drama Festival on April 4th.  Good luck to them!

Our April PSSC meeting is scheduled for the 4th at 6:00 pm.

The grade 4’s are going to the UNB Quartermain Science Centre on April 6th.

Grade 3’s are going to Dumfries Maple Sugar Bush on April 11th. 

Good Friday and Easter Monday are April 14th and 17th, schools are closed.

Hat Day is April 21st. 

Some of our students will be participating in the Music Festival on April 24th.  Good luck to them!

April 28th is a Professional Learning Day for all staff, therefore there will not be school for students.
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